
The new brand: Your Track to Health 

“Your Track to Health” represents the wide array of 
health and welfare benefits and resources available to 
eligible Railroad employees and their dependents.  

Whenever you see the “Your Track to Health” brand 
used on communications and in materials, you can 
know and trust that the information is important 
and is being provided to help you and your 
dependents better understand and optimize your 
health and welfare benefits. 

The new website: 
www.yourtracktohealth.com

This new and improved site replaces  
the previous Railroad Information  
Depot (www.rrinfodepot.com).  
Be sure to bookmark the  
new website address 
www.yourtracktohealth.com  
for easy future access.
 

Learn about your health and welfare benefits and 
access the available tools and resources on  
www.yourtracktohealth.com.

Introducing the New “Your Track 
to Health” Brand and Website
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Total health and welfare benefits for Railroad members

More enhancements coming soon
There will be several new features added to the site in the coming months that will include:  

•	 Secure sign-on: allows eligible employees and their dependents who are enrolled in the health and welfare 
benefits to securely access and manage personal benefits information online.

•	 An email registration and subscription center: allows eligible employees and their dependents to opt-in to 
receive important benefits, enrollment and health/wellness information, alerts and updates via email. The 
subscription center is where you can update and manage your email communications preferences.

Note: Information on this site applies to Railroad employees currently or formerly covered nationally under The Railroad Employees National Health and 

Welfare Plan, The National Railway Carriers and United Transportation Union Health and Welfare Plan and certain other supplemental and retirement plans.   

It does not apply to AMTRAK employees.

Snap a pic of this code using 
the QR Reader on your 
smartphone and be taken 
directly to the site.

Stay tuned for future enhancement announcements and benefits 
communications on www.yourtracktohealth.com.   


